
January 6, 2009 
noon 

  
            The Fannin County Board of Education met in a work session with the following 
members present:  Bobby Bearden, Chairperson; Terry Bramlett, Vice-Chairperson; Lewis 
DeWeese; Junior Farmer; and Emily Dunn.  All members present. 
 
 Superintendent Mark Henson reviewed the agenda for the regular meeting to be held on 
Thursday, January 8, 2009.   
 

Moved, seconded, and carried to go into executive session to discuss or deliberate upon 
the appointment, employment, compensation, hiring, disciplinary action or dismissal, or periodic 
evaluation or rating of a public officer or employee; (O.C.G.A. 50-14-3(6)). 
           

 Moved, seconded, and carried to resume regular session.  
 
 Bobby Bearden, Chairperson, announced no action was taken while in executive 

session.   
 

Art Hubbard, Assistant Superintendent, gave the board an update on the stadium project.  
Mr. Hubbard stated the home grandstands have been demolished, and the debris has been 
removed.  Mr. Hubbard also stated the placement of the underground utilities and the building of 
the retaining wall would begin as soon as weather permits.  
 

There being no further business to come before the meeting, upon motion duly made, 
seconded, and carried, the meeting adjourned. 
 
 
      ___________________________________ 
      Bobby Bearden, Chairman 
 
 
 
      ___________________________________ 
      Mark Henson, Superintendent 
 


